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I am a licensed therapist working in a group practice in Oregon. I support this bill. 

Insurance audits are a burden and contribute to burnout and high stress and get in 

the way of my ability to provide care to clients.  We continue to be in a mental health 

crisis and then wonder why access to care is so difficult.  This is one of the reasons. 

Mental health professionals are getting burnt out from these audits and the stress 

that comes with them.   


